
Hilltown  !'ownship  Supervisoy-s?  Meeting  -.

September  26, 1977

!'he  meeting  was  called  to  order  by the
Vincent  Pischl.  !'he  treasurer's  report  was  read
and  approved  by Ed Wentz  and  seconded  by  Vincent

as presented  were approved  for  pa3rment  by Ed Wentz
by Vince  Pischl.

Vice-Chairman,
by  Mrs.  Gutekunst
Pischl.  !'he  bill

and  seconded

'['he  minutes  of  the  previous  meeting  were  reviewed.  .A
correction  was  made  changing  the  name  of  the  owner  o.f Barney.'s
Auto  parts.  A letter  was  received  from  Wm. G.  Major  Associates
that  Neshaminy  Water  Re  sources  Authority  and  the  (,ounty  of  Bucks

have hoth  passed  resolutions  approving  the prep@rat:on  of a pre-
liminary  report  and design  for  a@djustments  to Church  Road.  k
letter  was  received  from  Edwin  'JAngstadt,  attorney  for  Mr.  Lamelza
owner  of  the  ff!'he  Village",  explaining  his  position  on the  drainag
problem  at  their  development  on Broad  St.  Mr.  Wilson  received  a
copy  of  this  letter  and  Mr.  Leister  is  following  on this  matter
as  well.

Mr.  Samuel  Bistline,  Jr.  asked  the  supervisors  whether
he would  need  to  apply  for  a variance  to  conduct  a furniture  strip
ing  and  refinishing  business  on a property  located  at  the  inter-
section  of  Route  152  and  South  Perkasie  Road.  He was advised  that
this  would  be  necessary.

Mr.  David  Nemec  of  Broad  St.  Hilltown  !'ship  was  in
to  the  meeting  inquiring  about  the  curbing  being  constructed  in
front  of  his  property  which  he bought  from  Robert  Carter.  Mr.
Carter  is  responsible  for  having  this  curbing  done.  Mrs.  G-utekuns  '
will  check  with  Mr.  (arcerh

Mr.  We:atz  made  inquiries  as to  the  status  os the
problem  and  situation  in  front  of  the  J.  & B.  Property  on School-
house  Road.  Mrs.  G-utekunst  will  check  with  Jim  Iieister  and  have
him  call  Ed Wentz.

!'he  minutes  of, the  previous  meeting  were  approved  by
Vince  Pischl  and  seconded  by  Ed Wentz.  !'he  police  report  for  the

month  of  Augu@-H,  1977  was read  by Mrs. G-utekunst.

Letters  'were received  from  StevBStein  of Community  Deve
opment  advising  that  Hilltown  '!'ownship's  share  of  the  next  three
years'  grant  would  be $i36,600.00.  Application  should  be made  for
this  money  with  an eligible  project  by  November  15th.  !'abled
until  the  nect  meeting.

Notice  received  that  the  semi-annual  convention  of  the
Bucks  County  Association  of  '['ownship  Officials-"Legislators
Night"  will  be  held  on October  12th  at  the  Warwick  Fire  Hall.  Mrs
Gutekunst  will  sand.  in  the  reservations  so  she  should  be  notified
as  to  who  is  going,  etc.  -

!'he  Sewer  Authority  submitted  an applicati.on  for  !'own-
ship  Road  Occupancy  which  was  approved  by  the  supervisors.  Mr.
Frankenfield  reviewed  the  pemit  and  Mrs.  Gutekunst  will  issue
same.

'['he  board  of  supervisors  recessed  in  to  executive  sess-
ion  on a personnel  matter  from  7:45  P.M.  to  8:15  P.M.

Meeting  adjouz'ned.

Respectfully  submitted

Dorothy  Gutekunst


